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Senior golfers, 
 
The SGA board and I would both like to welcome you all to the 2018 golf season. We have an exciting 
schedule of events lined up for all SGA members. We begin the season on March 14th with our first SGA play 
with the pro event. This event will give three golfers per month an opportunity to play with your professional 
staff. The event costs $10 per person plus $18 optional cart fee, and the format is two best balls net of the 
foursome. The two teams with the lowest scores at the end of the season will receive golf shop credit.  
 
The CASMGA interclub schedule is finalized and available on North Ridge Country Club's website under the 
SGA tab. Interclubs are a great way to play private country clubs across the triangle. All interclubs offer 
breakfast, lunch, golf, and prizes for the low price of $50. The first event is hosted by Twelve Oaks CC on April 
2nd  
 
The SGA will also host three reverse shotguns throughout the season. A reverse shotgun enables all players 
to tee off at the same time and clear the first tee with minimal impact on other members. The first reverse 
shotgun will take place April 10th. The shotguns will cost each participant a cart fee plus $5 which will go 
towards the prize money. The SGA will pick up the tab for breakfast and lunch!  
SGA Team and Individual Match Play events will return this year. We had an exciting finish to last year's team 
match play with three teams tying for first place and tying in the playoff too, and I am sure this year will be 
action-packed as well.  
 
The SGA has created an exciting new event for the 2018 season, the SGA Cup. The SGA Cup is a points 
based year-long tournament to encourage participation. The SGA will subsidize this event which will enhance 
the prizes awarded to those who play in the most events and those who play well. A following email will go out 
in the next couple of days with the details of this exciting addition to the SGA schedule. 
 
Lastly, signup for all events will be available one month prior to the event. You can access the signup sheets 
by logging onto North Ridge Country Club's website, clicking on the golf tab, scrolling down to golf calendar, 
and then click on the event you would like to play in. This will direct you to the Golf Genius registration site. A 
second way to signup is by clicking on the golf tab, scrolling down until you reach the senior golf association 
(SGA) tab and this will direct you to the SGA calendar. Quick links with "register now" are located in green on 
the right-hand side. Or, simply call the golf shop at (919) 847-0796 and your professional staff will be happy to 
assist you. I look forward to see everyone this season and if there is anything I can do to make your golf 
season more fun, please do not hesitate to contact me at   cbrumbaugh@northridgecc.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Brumbaugh, PGA 
1st Assistant Golf Professional 
North Ridge Country Club 
cbrumbaugh@northridgecc.org 
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